
To:  10/11/18 

The Board of Zoning 
District of Columbia 

Subject: Request to add one variance on BZA Case 19831 – 4813 Jay at NE in the 
Hearing on October 24th 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

We would like to state that, our Architectural Plan was revised by Office of Planning and 
we were suggested to add one more variance Subtitle D 307.4 in to our application. 
Therefore we revised our case and added this variance accordingly. We would like to 
request the board that the requirement of re-noticing the additional variance be waived so 
that we can proceed on October 24 with the public hearing for this case. 

Thank you. 

Respectfully, 

M. Sikder
6500 Chillum PL NW
Washington DC 20012
Cell: 240-606-5305
e-mail: sikder@district-properties.com
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